
SH'E LL UN ION 01 L CORPORATION 

so WEST SO:':' STREET 

NEW YORK 20, N .Y 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
P. O. Box 1036 
Fort Wor th, Texas 

Dear Amon: 

March 4, 1949 

Just received the copies of the nFort Worth 
Star-'i'elegram" f or March 2nd and Jrd, carrying the 
B-50 story. Thanks very much for your thoughtful­
ness in sending them to me . 

Am delighted to have this evidence of 
your continued interest in aviation and especially 
its development here in America. You and your 
staff are to be congratulated upon the excellent 
picture and r eportorial coverage given to this 
historical event . 

Sincere best. 


